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Director of City & Neighbourhood Services
Belfast City Council

To Nigel Grimshaw;

I write on behalf of East Belfast Football Club. As stipulated in the Partnership Agreement with the
Belfast City Council, for Tommy Patton Playing Fields, I am writing a formal request seeking
permission to establish a portacabin on the shared grounds.

The main purpose of the portacabin is to provide a social space for players, attendees and officials
before and after football matches. All costs in relation to the portacabin will be funded independently
by East Belfast Football Club. Furthermore, East Belfast Football Club will take full responsibility for
the management, upkeep and professional instalment of the portacabin and meet all required and
relevant standards set by the Belfast City Council to approve its instalment.

I have attached both the picture of the portacabin and where it will be positioned below. | would
appreciate a response as soon as possible, as the football season is already underway, and any queries
regarding the matter please contact me on 07982612176.

East Belfast FC Community Development Worker

David McConnell
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(Attached below is 3 pictures of the portacabin, and 1 picture of where it will be positioned.)
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